Subject: Re: Initial Attempt at a Planning Committee for Fall Meeting

From: "Reaser, Jamie" < jamie\_reaser@ios.doi.gov>

Date: 4/15/2017 9:39 AM

**To:** Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

CC: "Chretien, JP EOP/OSTP" < Jean-Paul\_Chretien@ostp.eop.gov>, "Fred Gould

(fred\_gould@ncsu.edu)" < fred\_gould@ncsu.edu >, Gregg Howald

<gregg.howald@islandconservation.org>, Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>

Hi Royden:

Happy to help, of course.

I'm curious re the thinking for FDA participation versus including USDA (John E.) and/or EPA (TBD).

Best,

Jamie

On Fri, Apr 14, 2017 at 5:19 PM, Royden Saah < royden.saah@islandconservation.org > wrote:

Hi JP, Jamie, Fred and Gregg,

There is great momentum to coordinate a larger meeting along with the annual GBIRd conference. I have made some initial attempts, but think it should progress collaboratively. As such, I am convening a planning committee for the associated workshop/conference. I would like to suggest you all be party to this effort. Here is an abbreviated (thumbnail sketch really) electronic introduction:

JP Chretien – Policy Advisor in Office of Science and Technology Policy, focused on Coordinated Framework and Future Biotechnology Products

Jamie Reaser – Executive Director, National Invasive Species Council Secretariat, convened Innovation Summit on invasive species

**Fred Gould** – NAS member, director of the NCSU Genetic Engineering and Society Center, convened multiple gene drive workshops including Environmental Release of Engineered Pests: Building an International Governance Framework

1 of 3 9/11/2017 10:40 AM

**Gregg Howald** – North American Director of Island Conservation, Regulatory lead for the Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program FDA rep -I would like to invite someone from FDA to participate in the planning – I am thinking Laura Epstein. Thoughts? #1 – Goals of the planning committee will be determination of dates, venue, meeting goals, and speaker list #2 – are you willing to participate? #3 - I need thoughts on an FDA rep for participating Other feedback welcome! With Enthusiasm, Royden J. Royden Saah Coordinator Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program www.islandconservation.org

--

Jamie K. Reaser, PhD
Executive Director
National Invasive Species Council (NISC) Secretariat
US Department of the Interior

Office of the Secretary 1849 C Street NW Washington, DC 20240

Phone: (1) 202.208.4113

Email: jamie\_reaser@ios.doi.gov

"We can do this...."

3 of 3 9/11/2017 10:40 AM